i Baltimore

Development Corporation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
FROM:  William H. Cole, President and CEOW
DATE: June 16, 2016

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 16-0681
City Streets — Closing - A Portion of West Franklin Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 16-
0681 - City Streets-Closing-A Portion of West Franklin Street.

This ordinance and its companion Bill 16-0682 allow for the sale of land currently being used as

a parking lot for the residents of the Allendale public housing project. The developer would like
to purchase the parking lot so it can continue to operate as a free parking lot for the residents of

the Allendale.

The BDC supports Council Bill 16-0681 and respectfully request that Bill No. 16-0681 be given
favorable consideration by the City Council

cc: Colin Talbert
Angela Gibson
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